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June 13, 2019 

Jason Burkey 
United Companies 
2273 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81505 
 

 

RE:  Colona Gravel Pit, Permit No. M-1994-005, Acreage Reduction Request (AR-01), DWR 
Comments 

Mr. Burkey: 

On June 12, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a comment 
letter (enclosed) regarding your pending request for acreage reduction (AR-01), for the Colona Pit 
permit area, from the Division of Water Resources (DWR). The comment letter states that your 
current substitute water supply plan will expire September 30, 2019 and that you will be required 
to obtain a new well permit. Please provide a response to the DWR comment letter demonstrating 
that United Companies will be in compliance with the DWR requirements. Please provide the 
response to me by June 21, 2019. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me at the 
Division’s Grand Junction Field Office. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 
 
 
Enclosure: DWR Comment letter dated June 12, 2019 
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